
KENYA 2018 UPDATE 
 

 
Chrissy, Ellie and Joy Mueller with the widow, Alice, whom I mentioned in my first update, and her daughter, Jane. 

 

Sent on January 13, 2018  

 

Hello everyone,  

 

Today was another travel day for us. We drove about 7 hours from Eldoret to Narok. We’re all a 

little tired from all the driving, but otherwise we’re all doing well.  

 

Tomorrow we get up early and go to Nkuisusu, which is the second village we’ll be looking at. 

Gerry Fox and I will both preach in church services. We’re not sure if it’s in the same service or 

separate ones, but we’ll figure it out. Nkuisusu is one of the villages our Bethany team visited in 

2014, so it’ll be nice to go back and see how they’ve changed since then.  

 

Please thank everyone for their prayers! We’re feeling blessed to have our health and to be doing 

so well so far. I’m excited for tomorrow in Nkuisusu! 

 

Pastor Tim 

 

 

 

 


